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SOLICITOR NOTIFICATION 

 

**REGULATION OF TELEPHONE SOLICITATIONS** 

 

 

If you are engaged in making telephone soIicitations, you should be aware of the 

requirements of the national Do-Not-Call rules and regulations. The relevant federal do-not-

call rules are set forth in 47.C.F.R. s. 64.1200 and 16 C.F.R. Part 310, 

respectively. 

 

This notification is being provided as a reminder of your obligations under the above 

federal do-not-call rules. For additional information, you may contact the Federal 

Communications Commission at 1-888-225-5322, on the Internet at www.fcc.gov or via 

email to fccino@fcc.gov. Information can also be found on the Federal Trade 

Commission website: https://vww.ftc.gov/tips-advice/business-center/guidance/qa- 

telemarketers-sellers-about-dnc-provisions-tsr#Compliance   

 

(The Federal Communications Commission requires that this notice be provided to any 

potential solicitor.) 


